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December 20, 2012 

MANITOBA GOVERNMENT OPENS CONSULTATIONS TO UPDATE SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT
LEGISLATION

Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship advises it is seeking public feedback on a plan to update
and improve the Sustainable Development Act.  The consultation document, which is available online,
includes criteria for providing feedback on how to better co-ordinate, measure and report on progress
related to the way government protects the environment while ensuring a prosperous economy.

Consultations are open until  Feb. 28. 

To take part, visit www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/greenprosperity/index.html.
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